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Shenley Brook End School 
Examinations Office 

YEAR 11 MOVING INTO YEAR 12 
 
 
If you have any questions that are not answered in this document, please contact  
the Examinations Office or the Sixth Form Office at Shenley Brook End School. 
 
 
If you are continuing into Sixth Form at Shenley Brook End School, a bridging week for 
Year 11 students moving onto Sixth Form is held, usually in the first week in July.  Specific 
details will be confirmed to students by the Sixth Form Office. 
 
Sixth Form results information and enrolment days are held on the GCSE results day and 
the following day and members of staff will be available to discuss any concerns that 
students may have arising from their GCSE results.   
 
Final confirmation of acceptance, by completing a Sixth Form enrolment form, is required 
by the end of the day on the Friday following the issue of GCSE results. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


